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Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 
 

The Clifton State High School Tuckshop endeavours to provide a wide selection of healthy 
and nutritious foods for our students.  We are pleased to say that we are fully compliant with 
the Healthy Eating Strategy as implemented in all Queensland Schools. 
 
Our Tuckshop operates 5 days a week, and is heavily reliant on volunteers and we invite 
YOU to become part of the team!  There are two shifts that operate through the day from 9 
am -11am and 1 pm – 2.15 pm.  Volunteers are rostered for the whole day or for a shift.  If 
you can spare a day or part thereof per month, the tuckshop would be glad to have you!  No 
experience is necessary, all training is provided.  Come along and meet new friends, the 
students love seeing you there!  Please consider your availability for assisting in the 
tuckshop by completing the following form and returning it to the school as soon as possible.  
Our tuckshop convenor will contact you to discuss your times and days. 

 

Thank you for supporting our school! 
 

 
 

 

 

□   Yes, I am available to assist in the tuckshop, please roster me on. 

                I agree to the convenor contacting me to confirm my support and discuss dates. 
 

□   I am able to be an emergency support person and can be contacted in the case of a 

rostered volunteer being unable to attend. 
 

 
Name ________________________________________________________________ 

 
Telephone _________________Email______________________________________ 
 

Prefer AM shift 9-11 □  Prefer PM shift □ 

Prefer full shift 9 – 2 □ 

 
Preferred dates/available to help (ie 1 time per month) _________________________ 

 
_____________________________________________________________________ 
 

 
Thank you 

Sandy Pohlman 
0409 064 134 


